
Library Board of Trustees Special Meeting 

 July 1, 2025 
 

 

 

 The Knoxville Public Library Board of Trustees met at the library on Tuesday, July 1, 2025 at 5:00 

p.m.  Members present were Laura Kendrick, Dave Garcia, Erin McBride, John Mertz, Elly Shaw, and 

Lindsey Carlson. Jan Evans was absent. Director Ashley Miller was also present. 

 The Board discussed the cost of living 3% raise for salaried staff. Kendrick moved, seconded by 

Mertz to accept this wage recommendation for the 2026FY. Motion was unanimous.  

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 5:40 p.m. The next regular meeting 

will be held Monday, July 14, 2025 at 5:00 PM at the Knoxville Public Library. 
 


